
Please continue supporting our fire suppression efforts here in 

Mendocino. I can't believe you would reduce funding for these 

programs during this drought. 

 

You are not going to get my vote if you cut funding for projects 

that are important for protecting our property especially in rural 

areas. 

 
 

--  

Loretta "Roq" Horowitz Moreno 

ACSM Health/Fitness Instructor Certified 

Ceramic Artist 

 


